
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Guinea Jubilee Float Building/Decorating 

We are still in need of volunteers to participate in the parade on  

September 29th.  We will need people walking the parade route  

passing out Fall Festival Fliers.   
 

We also need help assembling the float and will be meeting on: 
 

 Sunday, September 23rd 12:00 pm and  

 Wednesday September 26th from 6:00-7:00 pm.  
 

Please see Paige Belvin if you are interested in participating. 

 
 

FOOD PANTY NEEDS: 

The food pantry is low on canned goods.  We are in need of canned 

meats, fruit and vegetables.  Please make sure that donated items are 

not outdated.  You can put donated items in the box labeled Food  

Pantry in the Narthex under the WMU counter. Thank you for your    

support of this Ministry. 

 
 

ALMA HUNT OFFERING FOR VIRGINIA MISSIONS:  Be Love! 
Today begins our annual Alma Hunt Offering.  The goal for this offering 
for our church is $1,500.00.  When you give to this offering you are 
working with other Virginia Baptists to BE LOVE as they share the love 
of Christ. 
 
 

VACATION 

Pastor Bud and Donna will be away on vacation beginning September 

23rd following the Worship Service and return on October 6th.  Please 

be in prayer for them for safe travels as they celebrate Donna’s recent 

retirement.   Be in prayer also for Keith Belvin as he brings us the  

message on Sunday, September 30th. 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to Teresa Svoboda on the birth of her granddaughter 

last week.  7lbs 12oz, Harper Lynn 

 
 

 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 
 

 Tom & Sandy McElfresh Tom:    (804) 815-0525 

 6925 Deerfield Lane  Sandy: (804) 815-0530 

 Gloucester, VA 23061 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Wednesday Night Team Kid 
 

GPBC now offers three Team Kid classes for different age groups! 
 

Team Kids is every Wednesday night from 6:30-7:30 pm. It's a time of 

bible study, games and fun! 
 

Preschool Team Kid Ages 4 yr- Kindergarten (Teacher: Paige Belvin) 

Children's 1 Team Kid Ages 1st Grade- 3rd Grade (Teacher: Connie 

Stewart) 

Children's 2 Team Kid Ages 4th & 5th Grade (Teacher: Emma Crawford) 
 

2018 Winterfest at Liberty University 
 

December 30th, 2018- January 1st, 2019 
 

The deadline to sign up and payment is September 26th! 
 

The youth group will be attending Winterfest at Liberty University and 

lodging at Eagle Eyrie. They will attend 2 nights of concerts and ring in 

the New Year. The cost is $50.00 per youth.  They will also need money 

for (2) lunches, (2) Dinners and (1) Breakfast. 
 

Please see Paige Belvin if you have questions! 
 

WMU ANNUAL SALAD SUPPER 
 

WMU invites all ladies to join us for our Annual Salad Supper on Tues-

day, October 16 at 6:00pm.  Please sign up in the narthex if you plan to 

attend. 
 

Thank You 
 

A very special thank you to our WMU Ladies of GPBC for the delicious 

meal Tuesday night.  What a wonderful witness of not only helping with 

other Missions but you are truly blessing us here at our local church.  

We are so blessed to be a part of this Fellowship.  Thank you ladies for 

all you do for us and our loved ones here. 
 

In His love, 
 

Ray & Pearl Goude 
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